
Dear Patients and Barrington Orthopedic Specialists Staff,

After founding Barrington Orthopedic Specialists (BOS) in 1980 and practicing for more than 45
years, and after careful consideration, I have made the decision to pursue the next chapter of
my life and move on from BOS.

I established BOS as a solo practitioner more than 40 years ago. Since then, I have dedicated
myself to providing exceptional care to all my patients. My philosophy has always been to treat
my patients the way I would want to be treated.

I am proud to say that after more than 40 years of hard work, the practice has grown from just
me to what it is today, offering an impressive roster of orthopedic surgeons, podiatric surgeons,
and physical medicine and rehabilitation specialists all committed to providing remarkable care.
Despite all the growth and changes the practice has experienced and will continue to
experience, I am proud to say that everyone at BOS shares my philosophy and remains focused
on achieving the best patient outcomes possible.

It has been an honor to have helped restore so many patients to their optimal functional ability.
Throughout my time at BOS, I have had the distinguished privilege of taking care of generations
of patients, many of whom I have come to know as friends.

As this greatest chapter comes to an end, I know the future will bring new opportunities as I
work toward continuous innovation. Although I will no longer be a part of BOS, I hope to remain
a part of many of your lives. Thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the years.

With gratitude,
Dr. Keith E. Schroeder


